Addendum No. 3
Cargo Ramp Concrete Repairs
Norfolk International Airport
PC# 2025-06-13

June 11, 2025

From: Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc.
4525 Main Street, Suite 1000
Virginia Beach, VA 23462
757-213-8600 Office

To: Bid Document Holders

BID DOCUMENT HOLDERS on the project are hereby notified that this document shall append, take
precedence over and become part of the original bidding documents dated August 9,2024. Bids
submitted for the project shall conform to this Addendum. All bidders are required to acknowledge
Addendum No. 3 in their proposal. Failure to acknowledge addendum on the bid form will result in bid
being declared non-responsive.

CONTRACT DOCUMENTS

1. All references in the Contract Documents indicating a bid opening date of Friday, June 13,
2025, shall be revised to reflect the new bid opening date of Tuesday, June 24, 2025.

TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS
None

CONSTRUCTION PLANS
None

CLARIFICATIONS

1. The bid opening date has been changed from Friday, June 13", 2025, to Tuesday, June
24" 2025. The bid opening will remain at 2:00PM at Norfolk International Airport in the
admin conference room. The deadline for contractor questions has been extended to
Friday, June 20",

QUESTIONS
None

End of Addendum No. 3
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